
   No.08-01-2013

Extension of Payment Deadline 
for Regions affected by 

Typhoon Labuyo

The deadline for payment of premium contribution under 
the Employed Sector is hereby extended until August 
30, 2013 in  areas affected by Typhoon Labuyo.

The extension is based on the Severe Weather Bulletin 
No. 11 of NDRRMC issued on August 12, 2013 which put 
PROs NCR, CAR, I, II, III-A, III-B and IV-A under storm 
signal warnings with expected heavy rainfall, flooding and 
landslides.

Further inquiries may be referred to the PhilHealth Call 
Center at (02) 441-7442 or through any of the Regional 
and Service Offices.
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